
 
 

Warminster Town FC    07.04.2024 

Weymouth Street     Sports Lighting. 

Warminster      www.sportslighting.co.uk 
BA12 9NS 

wtfc.chair@gmail.com 

 

We are thrilled to share our experience with the recent installation of LED 

floodlights at Warminster Town Football Club. From start to finish, the 

process was seamless, and the results have far exceeded our 

expectations. 
 

Kim and his team were professional, efficient, and dedicated to ensuring 

that every detail was perfect. Their expertise and attention to detail were 

evident at every stage, from the initial consultation to the final switch-on. 

They worked tirelessly during the two-day installation. 

 
The new LED floodlights have transformed our facilities. The quality of the 

lighting is outstanding, providing bright, even illumination across the 

entire pitch. This has significantly improved visibility during evening 

matches, enhancing both player performance and spectator experience. 

The energy efficiency of the LED technology is also a major plus, reducing 

our electricity consumption and environmental footprint. 
 

Our club members and visiting teams have all commented on the 

dramatic improvement. The enhanced lighting has boosted the overall 

atmosphere at our evening games, making them more enjoyable for 

everyone involved. 

 

We would highly recommend Sports Lighting to any club looking to 
upgrade their lighting system. It has been a game-changer for 

Warminster Town Football Club, and we are incredibly grateful for the 

positive impact it has had on our community. 

 

Thank you for your outstanding service and for helping us light up our 

future. 
 

Kind regards 

 

Rob McFerran 

 

Warminster Town Fc 
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